File No. 14-1152

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to an overview of the Los Angeles
Department of Water and Power (LADWP) standard electric rate structure, incremental electric rate
structure, and water rate structure.

Recommendation for Council action:

RECEIVE and FILE the LADWP communication dated January 29, 2016, in response to Motion
(Fuentes - Huizar), relative to an overview of the LADWP standard electric rate structure, incremental
electric rate structure, and water rate structure.

Eiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the LADWP. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor
the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary

At a public hearing on February 3, 2016, the Energy and Environment Committee considered a
LADWP communication relative to an overview of the LADWP standard electric rate structure,
incremental electric rate structure, and water rate structure. Staff from the LADWP, Office of the City
Attorney, and the Rate Payer Advocate presented to the Committee background information as well
as detailed overviews for general, power, and water ratemaking. Other topics discussed included the
composition of each rate structure, both residential and commercial, and the purpose of each
surcharge and pass-through adjustment associated with each rate structure.

After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council receive and file
the LADWP communication dated January 29, 2016, submitted in response to Motion (Fuentes -
Huizar). This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
FUENTES: YES
BLUMENFIELD: YES
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-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=14-1152

